
LEBANON PLANNING BOARD  
PUBLIC HEARING 

Monday August 26th, 2013 

MEMBERS PRESENT                                      GUESTS PRESENT 

R. BUMFORD – CHAIR                                                PAUL RICH 
G. GETCHELL - VICE-CHAIR                                   MARK CHRISTOPHER 
J. GODIN                                                                         RICHARD BURKE 
R. MARSTERS (Alternate)                                           ERNEST LIZZOTTE 
J. GRIFFIN – CLERK 

The Lebanon Planning Board adjourns promptly at 9:30 pm. You must be on the 
agenda to address this meeting. 

Chair, R. Bumford called the Public Hearing to order for the Central Maine Power 
extension Right of Way project at 7:05 pm. 

Richard Burke attended.  He found no problem. R. Bumford  asked the Board if 
anyone had any further questions. R. Bumford closed the Public Hearing at  
7:25 pm.  Mark Christopher reviewed the plan and discussed the project with Mr. 
Burke. Mark Christopher asked Mr. Burke if he had any questions and or concerns 
and if he understood the scope of the project. Mr. Burke replied that he was all set 
and that the information provided met his expectations. Mr. Lizzotte came after the 
meeting adjourned. 

G. Getchell made the motion to adjourn at 7:40 pm, J. Godin seconded the motion, 
the vote carried. 

10/7/2013  Minutes were reviewed by the Board. 
 G. Getchell made the motion to accept the minutes,  
J. Godin 2nd the motion.  The vote carried.


